

March 21, 2018

To: Fox Cities Transit Commission

**Finance Committee** 

From: Ronald McDonald, General Manager

**Subject: Update on Commissioner Information Requests** 

At the February 22, 2018 Fox Cities Transit Commission meeting, Commissioners requested information and discussion on the following items:

- Transit Development Plan (TDP) update
- Bus Wash rehabilitation
- Radio System status update
- Small bus purchased through Outagamie County
- Maintenance Pit repair
- Potential grant funding
  - Volkswagen (VW) Settlement administered through Wisconsin Department Of Administration (WDOA)
  - o 5339 Competitive Grant
  - o Surface Transportation Program (STP) Urban Program
- Intelligent Transportation Systems (ITS)